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After careful deliberation, the Stewards have now confirmed their decision to proceed with the racing 
portion of the St Barth’s Bucket Regatta. Despite the world’s current health-related uncertainties, Peter 
Craig and his team of professionals will deliver the same high level of competitive race organization that 
Bucket veterans have come to expect. As a result, the racing schedule and format will commence as 
scheduled. The big adjustment to this year’s Bucket is the cancellation of the traditional shore-side 
social functions. We do this out of an abundance of caution and consistent with current international 
limitations on large gatherings.  As a result, this year’s Bucket will not include the traditional Owners’ 
Party, Bucket Bash, Yacht Hop or elaborate awards ceremony. 

On a related note, the Executive Counsel of St Barth’s met this morning and reiterated the official 
government position that the Bucket proceed this year as scheduled. They also published an official 
Communique clarifying that the recent travel restrictions for flights from Europe to the U.S. does not 
apply to St Barth’s.  There are currently no travel restrictions between St Barths, St Maarten, Antigua, 
Guadeloupe and the US. 

Thank you for your continued support of the St Barth’s Bucket. We will monitor the situation closely and 
keep entrants and other Bucket affiliates apprised of any important updates.  

The Bucket Stewards 
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